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https://www.tnbaptist.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/MinisteringToInternationals_ServeGuide.pdf

Ministry Needs

Copper Basin Crisis Center is in need of the following:

10 6ft lightweight, folding, plastic tables

10 8 ft lightweight, folding, plastic tables
Powerwasher for cleaning outside buildings
Backpack blower for cleaning warehouses and leaves

If you know Churches, Ministry Centers, or Individuals in your area that
would be interested in exploring such options, contact Jan Strickland

at cberisiscenter@gmail.com

Women at the Well in Athens needs the follwing:

« Household items: towels, dish towels bath Mats

« Cleaning supplies: windex, toilet cleaner, floor cleaners,
furniture cleaner, bleach, ridx, sos pads, dishwashing liquid,
laundry det.

« Toiletries: deodorant, body wash, tooth paste, sanitary napkins

« Paper products: toilet paper, paper towels, paper plates and
cups

« Food: meats, can foods, breakfast foods, tea, coffee, juice, and
fruit

« For the classroom: paper, pens, pencils, index cards,
backpacks, experiencing God books, devotion books

« For the sewing program: fabric, zippers, thread

« For updates to the housing: twin beds, new twin mattresses,
desk such as dorm style for sewing machines, lighting, out door
furniture, swings for our porches

« Future plan: We plan to expand the sewing space by closing in a
porch and making updates to the sew house. We could use
construction teams. We plan to make a space for sewing classes
and sewing retreats. This will generate funds for the ministry
and provide the sewing space for the clients.

If you know Churches, Ministry Centers, or Individuals in your area that
would be interested in exploring such options, contact Robin Nation
at nationr@live. com




Project Connect Nashville works to alleviate poverty through Christ-
centered education and community. One of the ways that they do that is
through their quarterly Work Life class. Students and volunteer allies attend
classes Monday-Thursday for six weeks and take a journey through God's
design for work, their strengths in the workplace, practical soft skills for
navigating difficult work situations, resumé building. and morel With each
class, volunteers provide a meal, and we use the time over a shared meal
to nurture Kingdom-building relationships. Do you have the gift of
hospitality and live in the Nashville area? Sign up to provide one of these
meals for around 12 people here. If you know Churches, Ministry
Centers, or Individuals in your area that would be interested in exploring
such options, contact Angel Pyrz at angel@projectconnectnashville org

TLC Community Center in Elizabethton is in need of diapers, baby
wipes, and any type of shelf stable food for their grocery store. If you
know Churches, Ministry Centers, or Individuals in your area that would be
interested in exploring such options, contact Angie Odom at
tlccommunitycenter@gmail.com.

Appalachian Ministries of the Smokies is in need of canned food items
for their pantry. They are running very low on canned vegetables, canned
fruit, and canned meat. Please consider doing a food drive for these
items. If you know Churches, Ministry Centers, or Individuals in your area
that would be interested in exploring such options, contact Jean-Ann
Washam at 865-475-5611 or amos@cn.edu.

Of One Accord is in need a team to help a man in need with a home
repair. There are still several things that need to be done:

= Finishing the siding on the house.

- Hanging sheetrock to finish out his bedroom, living room,
kitchen and bathroom.

- Install some simple kitchen cabinets.

If you know Churches, Ministry Centers, or Individuals in your area that
would be interested in exploring such options, contact Sheldon Livesay at

ofoneaccord@agmail.com.




Servolution Health Services in Speedwell have started construction for
medical and dental renovation. They are in need of skilled construction
materials and crews. If you know Churches, Ministry Centers, or

Individuals in your area that would be interested in exploring such options,

contact Deborah Chumley at 423-419-5070 or dichumley.shs@gmail.com.
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